N

THE COUNTY OF BER‘GEN AND SC VISTULA ‘
PRESENT FALL 2025

SPECIAL NEEDS
SOCCER PROGRAM For boys and girls all ages

Bergen County and SC Vistula announce the the Special
Needs Soccer Program, developed for children residing in
Bergen County who require special attention and small group
practice environment. SC Vistula soccer coaches will focus

on fun, motivating and challenging activities designed for
children requiring individual attention. We want to make sure
that all kids in Bergen County can enjoy stress-free soccer
activities while spending time on the field.

PROGRAM DETAILS:

* Registration is FREE for Bergen County residents.

* Six one hour classes will be held each Sunday at 9:00 am
20th Century Field, Garfield
75 Elizabeth Street, Garfield, NJ

* Program will start on Sunday, Sept 7, 2025

* Register at scvistula.soccer
from Monday, July 21 to Monday, August 25, 2025

* No soccer equipment required

REGISTER AT:
scvistula.soccer
or scan QR code




